
 

 

13 September 2023 

Dear Parent/Carer 

Year 7 Residential Trip – PGL Little Canada, Isle of Wight.  

I am very pleased to announce that we will be running a Year 7 residential trip to the Isle of Wight, 

Little Canada with PGL.  This will be the students first trip at MRC and a chance to experience things 

outside their normal environment.  

We currently have 150 places for this trip.  If you would like your son/daughter to attend, then please 

pay the deposit via Arbor by Monday 18 September 2023. 

The trip is intended to take place in activities week 2024 – Monday 8 July 2024 and returning 

Wednesday 10 July 2024.  

The overall cost is £359 which includes the coach travel, ferry crossing, accommodation, and meals.  

The activities provided by PGL will be both on land and water.  The official activities are yet to be 

confirmed.  

To support our families, below is a suggested payment schedule: 

Payment Due Amount Total 

18 September  £50 £50 

28 October £50 £100 

28 November £50 £150 

28 December £50 £200 

28 January £50 £250 

28 February £50 £300 

28 March £59 £359 

 

If you require support with the online process, please contact Hannah Clayton or Nicola Robson in our 
finance department at finance@mrc-academy.org.  If you do not have access to the internet please 
make cheques payable to “Midhurst Rother College”. 

I do hope that you are able to consider this fantastic trip for your son/daughter.  If you need any further 
information, please do not hesitate to contact me through email Jack.clements@mrc-academy.org.  

Yours sincerely 

 

 

 

Mr Jack Clements 
Head of Year 7 
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